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Datuk Ar. Ho Jia Lit

Hi Everyone!

I am Ho Jia Lit, Charlie.

I started serving the Chapter from 1985 as the Vice Principal for the PAM Drafting Course, with

Ar. David Lau as the Principal that year.

I graduated with a B. Arch (Hons) in Australia. I am the co-founder of Arkitek Summaz which

was nominated for the 1995 Aga Khan Award for Architecture for the Sabah Parks

Administration and Research Centre at Kinabalu Parks (an earthquake resistant building) and

won the Distinction Award for Mount Kinabalu Golf Course Complex and Clubhouse at

Kundasang in the BHP-PAM Colorbond Award 1994. I have extensive experiences in nature

and Eco-Tourism related works under the Sabah Wildlife Department, Sabah Parks and the

Sabah Forestry Department. I designed and supervised the construction of the 200 acres Lok

Kawi Wildlife Park in Kota Kinabalu.

Being the Past Chapter Chairman from 2009 to 2011, I was a member of LAM Practice
Committee for 10 years (2009-2018) and was also a Council member of PAM KL for 2009-2011.
I was a committee member in DBKK High Risk Development Technical Committee.

I was appointed by the State Ministry of Local Government and Housing to the previous Central
Board, continue being appointed as a member of the State Planning Council under the same
Ministry of Local Government and Housing. Currently, I am still serving at PAM Sabah Chapter,
as one of the Past Chairman being nominated back to the Chapter Committee. This is my 4th
year serving as a nominated member for term 2020-2021.

It is indeed a great and fruitful journey to serve PAM Sabah Chapter and I am happy to serve
because it enables me to meeting so many great friends, colleagues and comrades along the
way. My serving not only dedicated for the Chapter but also for our communities and our
beloved State of Sabah whenever possible.

Thank you.


